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196 Jarvis St. Toronto, Ont., 
July 5, 1927.

Sir Arthur Currie,
President McGill University, Montreal, Quebec.

My dear Sir Arthur:
The time has come when I must make prep­

arations for returning to Japan, and as I look back upon the 
ù'Qv.t s experiences, I am deeply conscious of my indebtedness 
to those who have helped me in our campaign.

I desire to thank you most sincerely for 
your kindly co-operation, which opened the way for our appeal 
to the Canadian Pacific Steamships, Ltd., which we have good 
reason to believe, will bear good fruit.

Again thanking you for your kindness, and 
wishing you a most pleasant holiday, I remain,

Most gratefully yours,

G. R. Tench,
Principal Canadian Academy,

Kobe, Japan.


